
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RBG 500 Words Competition 

 
In celebration of World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March, we are 

inviting all students from the Royal Borough of Greenwich to enter our 500 

word short story competition.  

 

The theme for this year’s competition is IMAGINATION.  

  

You can write any short story you like inspired by the theme of 

imagination. It needs to be 500 words or under. Please type your 

entries, if possible.  

 

There will be a winner and runner up for each key stage: 

 

Key Stage 1 

Key Stage 2 

Key Stage 3 

Key Stage 4 

Key Stage 5 

 

 

 

 

ROYAL BOROUGH OF GREENWICH  

DIRECT SERVICES TO SCHOOLS 
  

 

Deadline: 

Friday 28th April 2023  

Email your entries to 

Lizzie Church on 

Elizabeth.church@royalgre

enwich.gov.uk  

Make sure you include 

your full name, school 

and year group when 

entering! 
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